
From: Karen Hodges
To: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: RE: SX-18-00005 Grant PUD
Date: Friday, March 09, 2018 8:33:51 AM

Hi Jeremy,
 
I have reviewed this file (SX-18-00005 Grant PUD) and do not see any problems in moving forward
with the project.
 
Karen
 
Karen Hodges, CFM, FEMA GISP
Certified Floodplain Manager
PLANNER III, Flood Control Zone District
Kittitas County Public Works
Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us
Cell     509-607-4173
Desk   509-962-7610
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 7:48 AM
To: Karen Hodges
Subject: RE: SX-18-00005 Grant PUD
 
Good Morning Karen,
 
I was wondering if you had a chance to review this file yet (SX-18-00005 Grant PUD)? I was hoping to
issue this week if you don’t see any problems.
 
SX-18-00005 Grant PUD
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                      
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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